



The York Engineer

Volume 107, Issue 1



Published by the Engineering Society of York Established 1910



2017/2018 President

Hello and welcome the 2017-18 program year for the Engineering Society of York. As we begin our program year, let our thoughts and prayers go out to the people of Texas and Louisiana as they begin to pick up the pieces of their lives from the devastation of Hurricane Harvey. The pictures of incredible flooding in Texas and Louisiana remind all of us of the important role engineers play in the day to day lives of all people. The repair of levees, homes, businesses, neighborhoods and industries will require the efforts of many but engineers will be at the front of that recovery effort. And being at the front of that effort requires engineers to constantly be aware of new technologies or techniques to better serve our society. The Engineering Society of York provides those type of education opportunities for York County engineers and students and I am excited for another year of outreach by ESOY.

Our outreach and programs from last year were again incredibly successful with the Elementary Science Program for York County elementary schools reaching almost 3,600 students in 36 different schools. Thank you, Mr. Jim Filizzi for another wonderful year. Our scholarship program awarded 16 college scholarships totaling \$32,000 with recognition of the deserving student and presentation of the scholarships at Engineering Night at the Revs back in June. And our member meetings included tours of the York Hospital Emergency Department, the new Johnson Controls Test Facility, Miller Chemical and the I-83 Mount Rose Interchange.

We will continue the Elementary School Science Program and scholarship awards for the 2017-2018 program year and have scheduled member events such as a presentation on the new Upper School for the York Academy Regional Charter School, a tour of JLS Automation and an update on the renovation of one of York County's treasure – the Yorktowne Hotel. Please feel free to contact me or any of our Board members with questions about ESOY or inquiries on how you can contribute to the success of ESOY. Thank you and I hope to see all of you at our upcoming member meetings.

Inside this issue:

President's Message	I
September Meeting	2
Society News	3
Officers and Directors	3
Upcoming Events	4
Sustaining Members	4

Our Next Function

Monday, September 18, 2017

York Academy - Upper School Construction Update Joint meeting with PSPE



Work has started on a new facility for high-school-age students enrolled in the York Academy Regional Charter School in downtown York, with the building slated to open by the start of the 2018-19 school year.

Groundbreaking was in June on the \$16 million school on West Hamilton Avenue, It is being built on property that once was home to York's old Pensupreme Dairy buildings.

Join us on the 18th for a presentation by the school CEO, the Architect, the construction manager, and three current middle school students.

AGENDA

5:30 - 7:00 - Presentation 7:00 - Dinner at Coomb's Tavern

LOCATION

York Academy 32 West North Street York, PA

Parking in the gravel lot directly across Beaver St or in the marked spaces directly across North St

MENU

Choice of prime rib, N.Y. strip steak, Delmonico steak, or crab cake, baked potato and salad .

Cash bar

COST

ESOY members - \$20 Everyone else - \$25

RSVP by 4:00 PM, Sept 14 to jgleba@leachwallace.com



Society News

2017 2018 Dues

Your 2017/2018 dues renewal form has been emailed along with this newsletter.

Please return immediately so as to not miss any of this year's exciting programs. If there are no changes to your membership information, you are welcome to simply send a check to the society's PO box.

Please also consider a Corporate Membership as our society would not be able to function without the support of those outstanding companies.



On June 19th, the Engineering Society of York once again held its annual scholarship celebration at Sovereign Bank Stadium in conjunction with Engineering Day at the Revolution. A banquet was held in the White Rose Room with a check presentation ceremony taking place on the field as part of the pre-game festivities.

2017/2018 Board of Directors

PRESIDENT	. James Gleba, P.E.
	Phone: 747-5200, E-mail: jgleba@leachwallace.com
DIRECTOR	Andrew Zmoda, P.G., P.E.
	Phone: 318-5451, E-mail: azmoda@mragta.com
DIRECTOR	John Yankowski, Jr.
	Phone: 849-0117, E-mail: jyank@nisource.com
DIRECTOR	Jan L. Wagner
	Phone: 741-8338, E-mail: jwagner@rkinsley.com
DIRECTOR	James B. Norton, P.E.
	Phone: 840-2219, E-mail: jnorton@waltonco.com
DIRECTOR	Jeffrey R. Hines, P.E.
	Phone: 718-2953, E-mail: jeffh@yorkwater.com
DIRECTOR	Jon A. Seitz, P.E.
	Phone: 846-4660, E-mail: jseitz@consulttrg.com
DIRECTOR	Larry Moore, P.E.
	Phone: 606-9655, E-mail: lmoorepe@comcast.net
DIRECTOR	Joanne Wilkes
	Phone: 815-1733, E-mail: jwilkes@ycp.edu

Our Corporate Members











































Meeting Dates

September 18, 2017

Program: York Academy Charter School presentation

Joint meting with PSPE

Time: 5:15

Dinner to follow at Coomb's Tavern

October 23, 2017

Program: Tour of JLS Automation

Time: 5:15 Dinner to follow

November 13, 2017

Program: Tour/presentation of I. B. Abel

Time: 5:15 Dinner to follow

January 13, 2018

Program: Annual Oyster Feast

Time: Noon

Location: York Water Company Employee Center

February, 2018

Program: Joint meeting with PSPE Program to be determined

March, 2018

Program: To be determined

April 16, 2018

Program: Presentation on Yorktowne Hotel Renovation

Time: 5:15 Dinner to follow

May 21, 2018

Place: Grandview Golf Course

Time: Noon shotgun

Program: Annual Golf Outing and Steak Cookout

June, 2018

Engineering Night at the Revs!

The Engineering Society of York

P.O. Box 1095 York, PA 17405

Society Website WWW.TESOY.ORG

Newsletter Editor - Jim Norton Comments and ideas welcome.